LIGHTSTONE Letter (Korean)

LIGHTSTONE 460 Park Avenue
Investments New York, NY 10022

XA

X+ 20| EAE OFA|OE- 2% Q! D. Oliver Martineau 2 L| L.
HSHAIME XS oAl i X S| 7t Empire State Marriott = 28 E of ZESHA] $h=9| CHRFO| DI QI

I ERH o= RABL=X| 0 Cfe) BES ML LICH

=2 = AN H

024 0| WEtELICt,

AN OoR 22[= Y0| EB-50 =otelX| i1, R2| Z2MEQL CHE T2 ME 9 [fH| &=
2| ZRHES| ™| Cish sHefet XAMS ZHX[D Q7] MEof, o 2 Lotr|=
AR 20A AN ChL2, DHoA Zz&ef MEIAE MSSts 7HE X<
OEHYL|CE o= R2[0]A U0 X|=3| 528t RAEM, 2I0|EAES| ZHE EB-5 LHO|A
Hgol ME[AE MSdthe A7 El= A0]7] MEUL 22l B + fls e st
ZZMEE XNoHStH ot 720 ME EB5 HRERE Or=22| OtA[OF X[£0 O[27|7HX]|
FE|of EXALAIS Dt THEH HMSOA Z[&ef ME[AS MESSCt B0 gL T

CHE RZ0| QoM Th2asy Z=A|7| HFREL|CE 7 SHE X 3| 2| Empire State Marriott 01| 2| £ XFXF2 A
Solg &2 7|0isk e JWELITh

AL Ct,

D. Oliver Martineau

D. Oliver Martineau

Head of Asia-Capital Markets
460 Park Avenue

New York, NY 10022



LIGHTSTONE Letter (English)

LIGH I S I ONE 460 Park Avenue
New York, NY 10022

Investments

Dear Investor

My name is D Oliver Martineau and | am the Head of Asia for Lightstone Group. You asked why
we are working exclusively with Dae Yang Immigration Corporation in Korea for our Empire
State Marriott Project.

In the past, we have worked with most of the big agencies in Korea to promote our EB-5
projects. We found that certain partners promoted too many projects at once which led to
them having a poor understanding of the many strengths of Lightstone and our EB-5 projects. It
was also difficult to provide excellent service to many partners at once.

In the end, we decided to work with Dae Yang because of their profound understanding of not
only EB-5, but also of our project and its strengths relative to other projects. To us, Dae Yang
has proven to be the most professional partner who provides the best service to clients. This is
extremely important to us as Lightstone’s goal is to be the company with the best service in EB-
5. We believe we offer incredibly safe projects and--through our dedicated EB-5 team in New
York City and our regional office in Asia--the best service and support to our investors and our
partners.

Please let me know if you have any other questions. It is my great hope that we can welcome
you as a valued investor in our Empire State Marriott Project!

Sincerely,

D Oburan Wartineace

D. Oliver Martineau

Head of Asia-Capital Markets
460 Park Avenue

New York, NY 10022
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